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Gov. Evers Releases statement on denial of temporary injunction request for State's
public gathering limits.

  

  

MADISON —​ Gov.  Tony Evers today released the following statement regarding the circuit 
court's denial of a request by the Tavern League of Wisconsin to grant a  temporary injunction
on Emergency Order #3 ,  limiting public gatherings to 25 percent of a building or room's
capacity. 

“This  critically important ruling will help us prevent the spread of this  virus by restoring limits on
public gatherings. This crisis is urgent.  Wisconsinites, stay home. Limit travel and going to
gatherings, and  please wear a face covering whenever you have to go out.”
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https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDEwMTkuMjg5Njk2OTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1dJR09WLzIwMjAvMTAvMDYvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8xNTY0MjMyL0VtTzAzLUxpbWl0aW5nUHVibGljR2F0aGVyaW5ncy5wZGYifQ.TSeJswqsstBqPeEeMEJ9C8YkBY2__FYzvzMagGXq-AY/s/933639323/br/87084113851-l

